
Technical Tip – 166 LED Globes

As of the 11th January 2021, the MOT law changed, and you are no longer able to put an
LED bulb into a standard light unit. The main reason for this rule change is because LED
bulbs are not designed to be used in standard light units and the beam pattern will dazzle
oncoming drivers. Because of this new rule range classic car enthusiasts have been
searching for a new alternative.

The Wipac LED light units are designed to replace any existing 7-inch headlight, for
example, Land Rover Defender, Classic Mini, and many other classic vehicles. The quality
of these LED headlights is unrivalled and Wipac has invested heavily in time and
components to ensure that these are the best on the market. If you would like to know more
about any of the products shown please get in touch and we'll be more than happy to help.
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